

Miami, October 5th, 2004

Gary Evans
Firepower Displays Unlimited
PO Box 4085
Princeton, FL 33032

Dear Gary,

On behalf of the Colombian Government Trade Bureau – Proexport Colombia, I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for all of your hard work. Indeed the Inauguration – "Colombia Esta de Moda" was a great success and we are sure that without your help this would not have been possible.

Our office has been flooded with compliments and honorary mentions, which we truly believe is owed to your dedication.

We hope to be able to count with your support for future events.

Sincerely,

Mauricio Gomez
Trade Commissioner